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As a resident of Benton County and Corvallis, I am deeply concerned about the 

unchecked harmful health and environmental effects of methane gas emissions from 

the Coffin Butte landfill. EPA testing has shown that landfill management is not able 

to monitor harmful emissions from Coffin Butte, which is why I ask the Oregon 

Legislature to support and enact this bill — for this and future generations. 


